
CDLC Gazette September 2024 

 

Letter from the Director 
Welcome to all of our new families. We are excited to meet and get to know your family. 
Welcome back to our returning families. Hopefully your summer was filled with family 
time. We strive to make CDLC a place where children can gain confidence and grow 
both socially and emotionally. Thank you for your patience and understanding. Thank 
you for trusting us with your children and your child's learning. Marie 
 



 

Curriculum 
Science: Intro to Science / Bugs & Insects Motor: Space Awareness / Body Awareness / 
Balance Music: Movement / Dance / Rhythm Sticks / Rhymes Christian: Praying at 
CDLC / God made the world / God made flying insects / God made crawling insects / 
God made flowers and trees 

 

Birthdays of the Month 
Who's turning 3?  
Declan Jans  
Who's turning 4?  
Logan Bragg  
Barrett Schoenbauer  
Otis Stratigopoulos  
Who's turning 5?  
Selina Agyemang  
Finnegan Jass  
Who's turning more than 5?  
Robin Kutz  
Shay Peare 
 



Links and Sign Ups 
Register for Soccer Shots  
https://bit.ly/cdlc-burnsville  
 
Register for KidoKinetics  
https://www.kidokinetics.com/event/venue/child-family-development-
center?lat=45.006848&lng=-93.1463168  
 
Reminder that we offer Before and After school care. The request form is in 
Brightwheel.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Recipe of the Month 
Orange Whip  
In a blender combine 3 cups of orange juice, 1 1/2 cups orange sherbet and 2T plain or 
vanilla yogurt.  
Talk to the children about each ingredient as it is added.  
Enjoy this refreshing drink together. 
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Drop Off & Pick Up Concerns 
Have your child ready to get out of the car, coat on and seat belt off with "Have a great 
day!" hugs and kisses given. This keeps the line moving smoothly. Also, in cold weather 
this helps our teachers and volunteers from freezing! Please have your child's car seat 
situated on the passenger side of the car. This keeps children safer as we do not want 
children walking between cars. Siblings should not be left in cars while parents walk in 
to drop off children. At pick up time, please pull ahead out of the pick up line to buckle 
your child into their car seat. This will help keep the line moving quickly and smoothly. 
Thank you for helping us keep drop off and pick up times safe and efficient, it is much 
appreciated! 

 
Playground 
We will be going outside every day possible. Be sure to send your child in play clothes, 
appropriate footwear and warm jackets and accessories when needed! 

 
Labe Label Label 
Please be sure to label any notes with your child's name, teacher and session that they 
attend. Clothing, jackets, hats, backpacks, etc., should also be labeled with your child's 
name as this will help alleviate any confusion.  

 
School Closings 
If the weather is not safe for travel, CDLC will close school. Closures will be announced 
on KSTP Channel 5, via email and the Brightwheel app. Please be sure to allow all 
notifications on the Brightwheel app.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


